
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, JUNE 13, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

AS YOU MIGHT IMAGINE, I RECEIVE EMAILS FROM A LOT OF DIFFERENT CHRISTIAN 

ORGANIZATIONS. I DON’T HAVE TIME TO READ ALL OF THEM BUT THIS WEEK THE  

HEADLINE OF AN EMAIL FROM THE ‘INTERNATIONAL CHRISTIAN EMBASSY JERUSALEM’ 

CAUGHT MY INTEREST. IT READ, “ISRAEL IS BEING ERASED FROM THE BIBLE”. HERE’S 

WHAT IT HAD TO SAY: 

A new Bible translation was recently published by the Danish Bible Society which removes or 
replaces some 250 references to “Israel” in both the Old and New Testaments. This is an 
unacceptable affront to both Israel and the unchanging Word of God!  

Please join with Bible-believing Christians from around the world who stand with Israel and with 
the integrity of the Holy Scriptures.  

Let your voice be heard at the Danish Bible Society.  

FOR THOSE NOT FAMILIAR WITH ICEJ (THE INTERNATIONAL CHRISTIAN EMBASSY 

JERUSALEM), IN A NUTSHELL HERE’S WHAT THEY DO: 

For 40 years the ICEJ has embarked upon a journey of giving comfort to Israel. This 

journey has involved deeds and compassion, and every town, village and city has been 

impacted, in some way, by our benevolence ministry that has helped the poor, healed the 

sick, housed the lonely, encouraged the children, and cared for the elderly. 

I’M SURE YOUR PRAYER LIST IS ALREADY LONG BUT THERE’S ONE MORE THING TO ADD 

TO IT. 

WE APPRECIATE YOUR PRAYERS FOR US HERE AT WRVM. AS A LISTENER SUPPORTED 

RADIO MINISTRY, YOUR SUPPORT MAKES THIS RADIO MINISTRY POSSIBLE. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


